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August 7, 2018 
 
Dear stakeholder:  
 
Hydro One releases revised draft Terms of Reference – Lake Superior Link project 
 
As you may recall, Hydro One released a draft Terms of Reference for the Environmental Assessment of 
its Lake Superior Link for review and comment from June 11 to July 10, 2018. We have now updated this 
document to include further comments and feedback from government agencies, Indigenous 
communities and other stakeholders. This revised draft Terms of Reference is available on Hydro One’s 
project website at www.HydroOne.com/LakeSuperiorLink. We will be accepting any further input on this 
document until Tuesday, August 21, 2018. Further consultation for the Environmental Assessment 
process will continue throughout the life of the project.  
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Steven Mantifel 
Manager, Special Projects 
 
 

 

http://www.hydroone.com/LakeSuperiorLink

